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Jo Bennett

From: Kelly Perkins
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2015 1:49 PM
To: Jo Bennett
Cc: Enid Torregrosa
Subject: FW: Kate Miano's House Plans

 

From: Venetia A. Flowers  
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2015 1:03 PM 
To: Enid Torregrosa <etorregrosa@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov>; Kelly Perkins <kperkins@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov> 
Subject: FW: Kate Miano's House Plans 

 
 
 
From: Delbert Brixey [mailto:delbrixey@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, August 16, 2015 7:39 AM 
To: Venetia A. Flowers <vflowers@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov> 
Subject: Kate Miano's House Plans 

 
Hi Venetia, 
 
My name is Delbert Brixey, I own property @ 612 & 614 Fleming Street. 
 
Over the weekend I had a chance to see Kate's house plans and feel like it will be a nice addition to our 
neighborhood. I like her design of a one-story house that blends into the vegetation. I completely approve and 
support her. 
 
I've known Kate for 19 years (she was my next door neighbor when she had Ambrosia House) and she always 
does a 'first-class' job. I'm sure her new house will be a real "show-case". 
 
I look forward to seeing her finished house. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Mr. Delbert Brixey 
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Jo Bennett

From: Kelly Perkins
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2015 1:48 PM
To: Jo Bennett
Cc: Enid Torregrosa
Subject: FW: Kate Miano House

Jo, 
 
Can you please upload these comments? 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Venetia A. Flowers  
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2015 1:04 PM 
To: Enid Torregrosa <etorregrosa@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Kelly Perkins 
<kperkins@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: FW: Kate Miano House 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Fprjdecker [mailto:fprjdecker@aol.com]  
Sent: Saturday, August 15, 2015 2:16 PM 
To: Venetia A. Flowers <vflowers@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Cc: Kate Miano <KeysK8e@aol.com> 
Subject: Kate Miano House 
 
Dear Ms Flowers, 
I have seen the plans for Kate Miano's proposed house at the end of Free School Lane.  
The project looks like a good fit for both the property and Key West's Old Town area.  
Although not historic, the design is for a suitable house that will be hidden from the road 
and other properties in all directions.  As a neighbor, I welcome this house and I would 
recommend approving this house. 
Sincerely, 
Fran Decker 
600 Elizabeth St 
Key West FL 33040 
305-292-9875 
 
 
 


